
 

 

General Education Council 

      January 11, 2017 

 

MINUTES 
 

 

 

PRESENT:  Rich Sleezer, Steve Lovett, Jo Kord, Sheila Markowitz, Chris Stone,              

Joan Brewer and Jim Costello 

ABSENT:  Amy Sage Webb, Mohamed Rahman, Heidi Hamilton, David McKenzie,            

Sarah Clark, Shawna Shane, Alrick Johnson, and Nikem Nwogu  

Approval of Minutes:  Not enough voting members to approve the minutes. Will 

approve at the following General Education Council meeting January 25, 2017. 

Discussion of meeting dates:  The council reviewed the Gen Ed dates and the only 

change was May 17th date would be changed to May 3rd.  

Petition to Add RE290: “Introduction to Rehabilitation Services”.  Not enough voting 

members that attended the meeting.  The agenda item will be first on the next 

meeting agenda.  Lovett asked the committee to review before the next Gen Ed 

meeting on January 25th if there are any questions regarding RE290 that will be 

discussed then.  

New Business:  Lovett distributed a handout to the Council Procedures and 

Guidelines-The Council had a few suggestions one was possible changes to the 

responsibilities of the council because we no longer require University Competency 

Testing for all students. Lovett stated if anyone had questions or concerns on the 

document to either contact himself or Chris Stone. Lovett will reissue the handout 

and discuss more on the next meeting. 

Other Business:  Lovett asked the council to please review goal 1d IT literacy and 

competent 

 

Next meeting is, February 8, 2017 @3:00pm-4:00pm 

 

Meeting adjourned at 3:35pm  

Recorder: km 


